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NOTIFICATION

Sub: Registration to 5th Semester B.Tech (supplementary) examination September 2020 - Reg.

 

It is hereby informed that registration to the Fifth semester B.Tech Supplementary examination

September 2020 will commence on 26.09.2020, Saturday. Students are directed to register and pay the

fee at their College offices on or before 30.09.2020, Wednesday.

Name of Examinations: B.Tech S5 (S) Exam Sept 2020

Request submission by Colleges to University through portal: on or before 01.10.2020, Thursday

Date of opening of registration to B.Tech supplementary exams of other semesters will be informed later.

There are courses common to various semesters of B.Tech programmes. A student can register for the

course in an examination corresponding to the semester in which he/she studied the particular course in

the regular semester.

The September 2020 Supplementary Examinations (both UG and PG) can be written with exam centre

change options. Provisions for 'Exam centre change" for each semester will be made available in the

portal once exam registration gets completed. Date of opening for applying  for exam centre change

through portal will be announced later. It should be noted that a student can opt for exam centre change

only if the exam registration is done through the portal and respective college(s) should have submitted

the request to University.

Hall tickets for Supplementary examinations could be downloaded only after remitting requisite fee by the

colleges to the University. In view of the special situation of Covid-19, all colleges are directed to provide

provisions to their students for remitting the fee to the college's account through online transfer facilities.

Students should not be troubled anyway for paying examination registration fees to the college and their

requests should not be delayed. Kindly note that late registrations for supplementary examinations will not

be entertained/permitted. However, any unanticipated difficulty related with the registration process due to

technical issues may be reported to the University, well before the last date, citing genuine reasons/proof.

Such technical issues, if any, related with registration, will be promptly addressed by the university.

Kiron K R

Controller of Examinations (In Charge)

* This is a computer system (Digital File) generated letter. Hence there is no need for a physical signature.




